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State of Hawaii
Department of Health

Environmental Planning Office
919 Ala Moana Blvd., 3 rd Fi.

Honolulu, HI 96814
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Mr. L. M. Foster
Directoc Environmental Readiness
Naval Fdcilities Engineering comman~tl..west
Attn: HSTT EJSjOEIS Project Manag - EV21.CS
1220 Pa~ific Highway! Building t Flo r 3
San Diego! California 92132-5190
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NEIL ABERCROMBIE
GOVERNOR OF HAWAII

LOREnA J. FUDDY, A.C.S.W., M.P.H.
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

p, O. BOX 3378
HONOLULU, HI 96801-3378

May 14,2012

Mr. L. M. Foster
Director, Environmental Readiness
Naval Facilities Engineering Command, Southwest
Attention: HSTT EIS/OEIS Project Manager - EV21.CS
1220 Pacific Highway, Building 1, Floor 3
San Diego, California 92132-5190

Dear Mr. Foster:

In reply, please refer to:
File:

12-090 EIS/OEIS HSn

SUBJECT: Draft Environmental Impact Statement/Overseas Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS/OEIS) for Navy's Hawaii-Southern California Training and
Testing (HSTT) Activities

The Department of Health (DOH), Environmental Planning Office (EPO), acknowledges receipt of
your letter, dated May 3,2012. Thank you for allowing us to review and comment on the subject
document. The document was routed to the various branches of the Environmental Health
Administration. We have no comments at this time, but reserve the right to future comments. We
strongly recommend that you review all of the Standard Comments on our website:­
www.hawaii.gov/health/environmental/env-planning/landuse/landuse.html. Any comments
specifically applicable to this application should be adhered to.

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) provides a wealth of information on their
website including strategies to help protect our natural environment and build sustainable
communities at: http://water.epa.gov/infrastructure/sustain/. The DOH encourages State and county
planning departments, developers, planners, engineers and other interested parties to apply these
strategies and environment principles whenever they plan or review new developments or
redeveloplnents projects. We also ask you to share this information with others to increase
community awareness on healthy, sustainable community design. If there are any questions about
these comments please contact me.

Laura Leialoha Philli McIntyre, AICP
Environmental Planning Office Manager
Environmental Health Administration
Department of Heath
919 Ala Moana Blvd., Ste. 312
Honolulu, Hawaii 96814
Phone: 586-4337
laura.mcintyre@doh.hawaii.gov


